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______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Data Request: 

Confirm Otter Tail would prefer an effective date of October 1, 2023 for tariff revisions. 

 

Attachments: 0 

 

 

Response: 

 

Yes, Otter Tail would appreciate an effective date of October 1, 2023 for tariff revisions or the 

first day of the month following the Commission’s approval.  

 




